

WAITETUNA SCHOOL

CHOOL A

NEWSLETTER

Together we are growing the seeds of success

Na too manaaki, na tooku manaaki, ka puawai mai nga kaakano

Newsletter - Week 8, Term 4, 2023

Kia ora Waitetuna Whaanau, we had lots of fun at our school disco last night. Thanks to the PTA for their support and Ali and the Seniors for the great decorations.

Yesterday morning the students moving to the Middle or Senior Room next year had their first transition visit. It was great to visit and see lots of positive new connections being made, and setting the scene for a great 2024. These students will also visit their new classrooms a couple of times next week.

Lawns bowls—Richard and I enjoyed a great day of lawn bowls with our three teams.

Dental clinic—I have been trying to find out when the Mobile dental clinic will be returning to our school. Unfortunately they cannot give us a date for this before the end of the year. They will be in Raglan from the 13th Dec, so recommend ringing ahead to make an appointment for your child's teeth check up.

Final assembly reminder—We have a whole school final assembly which is held this year on Wed 13th Dec. This starts at 6pm and we enjoy a shared dinner together after the assembly. Please put this date in your diary and make a note to bring a plate of food. All Whaanau welcome.

And we still require a few more river stones. If you have any you could bring to school we would be most grateful.

Ngaa mihi Amanda

Board Meeting-5th Dec-5.30pm

Dog Education session – Wed 6th— 1.30pm

Games afternoon run by the Seniors—Fri 8th Nov

Junior Room trip—Venue—TBC—11th Dec

Final assembly 13th Dec-6pm start

Reports home—Thurs 14th Dec

Principal's Update











Last day of the year—Monday 18th Dec - there is supervision only and remember school finishes at midday.

Term 1—2024—starts 7th Feb





WAITETUNA SCHOOL

1

NEWSLETTER

Raffle 2024 - Calling for PRIZES!

In term 1 of the new year school will be running a Raffle again as one of our fundraisers. The PTA is now looking for prizes so we can put some amazing packages together soon.

If you, your business or anyone you know is interested in donating an appealing prize, big or small - we'd love to hear from you.

Please email pta@waitetuna.school.nz.

PTA NEWS

Next PTA Meeting 15th January—event planning for term 1 2024





Raglan Lawn Bowls









Waitetuna Way

Well done to
Isla, Emma M, Talullah &
Phoenix

for

Gratitude

Be open and honest with yourself and others

Be reflective and thankful